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ApplyApply

Status NotificationStatus Notification

Virtual InterviewsVirtual Interviews

OnboardingOnboarding

Pre-service Pre-service OrientationOrientation

Learn and Learn and DiscernDiscern

Application ReviewApplication Review

Matching ConversationMatching Conversation

Travel to PlacementTravel to Placement

Submitted applications will be reviewed by our
selection team of globally-based assessors.  

Applications must be complete for an
application to be considered for selection.  

Strong applicants will be invited to a
selection process, which includes three
interviews. All interviews will be held
virtually.

Strong candidates will be invited to begin the
matching conversation with our placement
specialists. Matches must be affirmed by the
placement site and candidate. 

Candidates who receive a successful match will
advance to the onboarding process, which
includes additional clearances before final

program acceptance is granted.

All candidates for the program must
participate in the required virtual training
sessions. Attendance is mandatory to be
commissioned for service.

Applicants who complete all virtual interviews
and have the potential for a placement match

will be notified via email. Those who are not
selected will also receive a status email.

August - December 2023August - December 2023

OctoberOctober 2023 - January 2024 2023 - January 2024

January - May 2024January - May 2024

April - June 2024April - June 2024

August - October 2024August - October 2024

October 2, 2023-October 2, 2023- January 17, 2024 January 17, 2024

January 24 - February 9, 2024January 24 - February 9, 2024

March - May 2024March - May 2024

April - June 2024April - June 2024

Fellows who successfully complete all
orientation requirements and obtain

required visas will be eligible to begin service
and travel to their place of assignment.

As individuals discern if the program is a good
fit, we recommend seeking advice from family,

pastors and mentors. A helpful resource can be
downloaded from the GMF website.

Interested individuals may access the
application link on our website. Early
submission is recommended for strong
matching potential.


